
5 May

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in the Ryde Carnival on Saturday 8 July 2023. We
have been offered a workshop with the Carnival Company at Carisbrooke on Wednesday 10 May
starting at 3.30 pm.

I estimate that we will be finished by 4.30 pm. Could you please arrange for your child to be picked
up at Carisbrooke College at this time or give them permission to make their own way home as
indicated on the slip below.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Lyle
dean.lyle@iwef.org.uk

—--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Ryde Carnival Workshop - please return to Mr Lyle or Ms Elkin

Name: ……………………………………..………………….. Will be collected/walking home from
Carisbrooke (Please delete as appropriate)

Parent/carer Name:............................................................ Signature……………………………………
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